
 

 

 

 

New Uniform – Have Your Say 

 

23 February 2024                                                                          

Dear Parents/Guardians of Our Lady’s Primary, 

We would like your opinion on your choice of colours for our new St. Columban’s 

uniform.   

Next week we will have some options for you to choose from and then you can 

cast your vote. 

Visit the school, collect your token, and place it in the box below your chosen 

uniform.  The uniform choices will be displayed in both schools on the dates 

below: 

Monday 26 and Tuesday 27 February in Our Lady’s Girls’ 

Wednesday 28 and Thursday 29 February in Sacred Heart Boys’  

We are currently working on the school crest which will be added to the t-shirt 

and jumper. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 


